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CLOSED: April 18th due Good 
Friday 

 

We are now on YELP AND 
GOOGLE!!  

 

 

 

Please take the time to RATE 
US. 

                  
 

 

    
 

 

THIS MONTH’S LEARNING, 
DISCUSSIONS AND ACTIVITES 
 
LETTERS SOUNDS  
NUMBERS: 1-60 Review 
COLOR: Pastels 
SHAPE: Oval 
 
-This month we will be discussing all 
about spring, bugs and insects, Easter, 
farm animals, and gardening. We will 
also be setting up provocations for the 
children! 

Friendly Reminders: 
o All children must be signed in and out daily. This is a licensing 

regulation. 
o Tuition is due every Friday for the following week of service. 
o Late fee of $40 will be charged if tuition is not received by Friday 

@6:00pm 
o Children with colds, sore throats or temperatures should be kept 

at home. 
o Please be sure all phone numbers are current, so we can reach you 

in the event of an emergency or if your child should be ill. 
o A child learns best when he/she is feeling well. Children with 

colds, sore throats or temperatures should be kept at home where 
they can be cared for properly. If a child becomes ill while at 
school, he/she can rest in the office until someone can be reached 
to pick up. 
o Please be sure your child has a blanket and a fitted sheet for 

the nap period. Please label all your children’s belongings 
with a permanent marker. 
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